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The above is a receipt made out to Sergeant Leo Woods on the 18th July 1944 for monies raised by 
the Home Guard Social in aid of Salute the Soldier Week. 

 
Sergeant Leo Woods was grandfather to Keith Woods who submitted the item.   
 
Mark William Genge farmed at Stop Farm, Fonthill Gifford and had served in WWI in Dorset 
Yeomanry, presumably he was an officer in the Home Guard. 


